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Media Release

The Adventures Of Luther Arkwright –

Award-Winning Graphic Novel In New Film Deal

KouKou Productions, a Melbourne-based film production company, today announced plans to develop the award-winning British graphic novel, The Adventures of Luther Arkwright as a feature length film.

“The Adventures of Luther Arkwright is a stunning, quasi-futuristic graphic novel that deserves the big-screen treatment,” says Sophie Patrick, Producer, KouKou Productions.

“It’s an intricate adventure story that spans multiple universes, combing the best elements of science fiction, action movies and historical drama,” explains Sophie.

Most of the action in The Adventures of Luther Arkwright takes place on one of many alternate parallels, where psychically gifted agents Luther Arkwright and Rose Wylde are sent to investigate a cosmic conspiracy that threatens to destroy the very fabric of the multiverse.

“Luther and Rose are not your typical action heroes – and Luther Arkwright isn’t going to be your typical ‘buddy’ action movie,” says Sophie Patrick. “They are complex and fascinating characters, with unique abilities, but who aren’t afraid of using deadly force when the fate of the multiverse is at stake!”

The Adventures of Luther Arkwright was created by celebrated British writer-artist Bryan Talbot. First published as a nine-issue comic, the series won the prestigious Eagle Awards for “Best New Comic” and “Favourite Character”, before being published in America by Dark Horse comics, where it became a best-seller. 

Melbourne-based comic book writer and artist Bruce Mutard has been commissioned to write the screenplay adaptation.  Bruce's writing credits include the forthcoming graphic novel The Bunker which will be released by Image Publishing in America later this year, as well as humorous strips for international comics such as DEE VEE (Australia) and Small Press Expo (USA).

Sophie Patrick, together with her husband Kevin Patrick, is also the publisher of the popular vintage Australian superhero comic The Panther. 

KouKou Productions predicts that production of Luther Arkwright will commence in 2004.

For further information, please contact Sophie Patrick at sophie@koukouproductions.com, or see the official Bryan Talbot fanpage at www.bryan-talbot.com 

